
From: Taylor, Richele
To: David StringerHR@rcrc.state.sc.us

Date: 11/10/2016 4:40:08 PM
Subject: Re: NOTIFICATION

Thank you David. 


Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina
Direct 803-734-8465


Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 10, 2016, at 4:33 PM, David Stringer <HR@rcrc.state.sc.us> wrote:


Richele,
 
Received. We are forwarding the response to the Board right now by e-mail. David
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 3:51 PM
 
To: David Stringer
 
Subject: NOTIFICATION
 
David,
 
I just left you a voicemail.  I am going to provide the Governor’ response on the documents provided shortly.  I 
have the generic box and you as a contact. I wanted to make sure you could get the information to the 
Commissioners quickly. 
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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